
BOARD OF CIVIL AUTHORITY MEETING 
 

 
DATE & TIME: February 17, 2021 at 5:30PM (via Zoom) 
  
MEMBERS PRESENT:    Betsy Bates, David Baxendale, Terry Chapman, Laurie Frechette, Maria Glabach, 
Ruth Hoffman, Bill Holiday, Pam McFadden, Paul Normandeau, Lew Sorenson, Jerelyn Wilson  
 
NOT PRESENT:  Zeke Goodband 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:30PM. 
 
The Board reorganized. On a motion by Paul and second by Jerelyn, Bill Holiday was unanimously elected 
Chair. Lew moved to elect Paul Normandeau as Vice-Chair. Terry seconded the motion; it passed 
unanimously. 
 
In-person voting on Tuesday, March 2, 2021 will take place in the downstairs of the Congregational Church. 
Polls will be open from 8AM-7PM. 
 
The Board reviewed voter applications and a letter from Ellen Rago and Emily Marker. Their property 
straddles the Dummerston/Putney town line; the house is located in Putney and the garage is located in 
Dummerston. After some discussion, the Board denied their request, as their domicile is located in Putney. 
 
 
The Board reviewed a list of additions to the checklist from November 3, 2020 to February 16, 2021: 
 
Terry L. Andrews   Adeline R. Bateman   Dawn P. Berthelette 
Stephanie M. Bond   Eric D. Braithwaite   Kelsey R. Cacace 
David E. Currier   Thomas V. Griffin   Bethany L. Harris 
Loretta M. Harris   Ray S. Harris    Taryn E. Heon 
Holden R. Hiler   Seth W. Holton   Paula L. Lepperoli 
Kiana Lewis    Christopher T. Lord   Jaimee M. Mattson 
Daniel P. McNamara   Satya Moses    Laura M. Perry 
Arlo J. Pogrebin   Clayton Sabine   Meghan E. Sargent 
Valerie V. Sargent   Justin J. Shute    Andrea M. Thayer 
Justin Thayer    Wayne E. Wright 
 
The Board approved the list of additions. 
 
On a motion by Lew and second from Paul, the Board approved the following list of election workers: 
 
Kirsten French    Jody Normandeau 
Michael Silberman   Gail Sorenson 
 
Paul moved to give Laurie the authority to appoint more election workers. Terry seconded the motion; it 
passed unanimously. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 5:51PM. 
Respectfully submitted by:  Laurie Frechette, Clerk 


